Troop 3's Electronic Policy

Time will be given, starting after dinner KP has been completed until the evening Campfire Program starts, for Scouts to have access to their Cell Phones.

- KP must completed by all Patrols before phones are handed out
- The SPL will be in charge of handing out and collecting cell phones
- A Scout must have earned their Cyber Chip and recharge it every year in order to have access to their cell phone
- If phones are not turned in when requested violators will not be allowed to bring their phone on the next three outings they attend.
- Phones are not allowed inside tents, bathrooms or changing facilities

Laptops may be used during Troop meetings as an aid while giving a presentation.

A Scout must have earned their Cyber Chip and recharge it every year in order to use an electronic device during the Troop meeting